PERMANENT MISSION OF JAMAICA

GENEVA

Reference No: 502/16

The Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations and its
Specialized Agencies at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to advise that the
delegation to the 26t Session of the Committee on Migrant Workers, to be held from

3rd to 13th April 2017, will be comprised of the following persons:

Ms. Cherryl Gordon,
Chargé d’ Affaires. a.i.
Head of Delegation

Mrs. Patrice Laird-Grant
Minister Counsellor

Ms. Simara Howell
First Secretary

The Permanent Mission of Jamaica to the Office of the United Nations and its
Specialized Agencies at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of

the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, the assurances of its highest

consideration

28th March 2017




